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Christmas Lunch 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As part of our end of year Christmas celebration, the students are 
organising a formal Christmas lunch. They will each be put into groups 
and are taking on the responsibility of decorating their group’s table, 
setting it and preparing the food. This will include entrée, main course, 
dessert and refreshments. The children will be sharing responsibility 
for planning, organising and bringing everything from home. In 
accordance with school policy, it is an expectation that the meal will be 
nutritionally balanced. 

 

Our lunch will be held on Tuesday, 20th December. The children will 
start decorating and setting everything out at 11.45am and then the 
meals will start at 12.15pm. You are welcome to bring food up at this 
time if your child organises you! 

 

The children may wear free dress with a Christmas flavour! 

 

Thanks for your support. Please contact us at school if you have any 
questions. 

 

We’d like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a safe 
and joyous Christmas. Thank you for allowing us to teach your 
wonderful children this year. 

 

 

Insert Teacher names here. 


